
MEMORANDUM:
RE: Graphic Designer

Date: December 13th, 2024

To:  Tsuut'ina Nation Citizens

Head Chief & Minor Chiefs	

Tsuut'ina Nation Administration

Dzīnísī gújā,

Please be advised Chris Elser is the successful candidate for the Graphic Designer and 
is employed in Tsuut'ina Communications. Please welcome Chris to the department, 
Nation administration, and the Nation community.

For all design requests or requests made prior to December 2024, please email so your 
request is not missed:

communications@tsuutina.com

Sīyísgáàs,

Carmen Littlelight
Communications Managing Editor
c: 403-554-7373 & 403-462-8729 ph: 403-281-4455 ext 251 | carmen.littlelight@tsuutina.com
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Carmen Littlelight


